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PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on Monday, September 19, 2011 at 
6:30 PM there will be a public hearing on a proposal to amend the 
Comprehensive Plan of the Town of Black Earth.  The proposed 
amendment is made under Section 3-1 of the Plan, and will designate 
an area consisting of three parcels on Kahl Road for possible 
commercial development. The hearing will be held by the Town 
Board and Town Plan Commission at the Town Hall, 1116 Mills 
Street, Black Earth 


